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Last spring, when schools were closed due to the Covid -19 pandemic and instruction moved online, Williamston Sunrise Rotary (WSR) donated $4000 to Williamston Community Schools toward support for the children in our district who did not have internet access. The $4000 - from a Karl Sandelin Foundation grant of $2000 plus matching funds from the WSR club -  purchased 17 mobile hotspots that immediately provided opportunity for learning in families where internet access was limited.   The potential is for hundreds of families over time to have this opportunity as the mobile Hotspots can be reassigned at any time.  Williamson Sunrise Rotary is proud to have contributed toward the enrichment of children in our community.


As Covid-19 continued over the summer and into fall to present everyone and every institution with challenges, WSR again rose to the challenge.  With the decision by the Williamston school district to bring all staff into the buildings in the fall while continuing online learning, it was evident that safety procedures needed to be in place.    In November 2020, we provided the Williamston school district with $1850 toward the purchase of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to be used by all building personnel.   

In addition, we are currently collaborating with Webberville and Dansville school districts on how we can support the meeting of their needs as a result of the current learning challenges.   Andrew Smith, Dean of Students of Webberville High School, and Amy Hodgson, superintendent of Dansville Schools, met with our club to outline their plans and share their challenges in meeting learning needs.  WSR funds have been set aside to support both districts with their ongoing efforts to provide instruction for all children in their districts.

Williamson Sunrise Rotary is honored to be able to continue to serve our local communities by providing the schools with much needed financial support to meet needs of children.  We are and will continue to support schools and others whose efforts are directed to the youth of our communities.  They are the future.


Shown is Katie Kennedy (Left) accepting a $4000 check from Rotary President Kay Goluska. Katie is Director of Finance for Williamston Consolidated Schools.
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